
Kia ora koutou, 

 

If You are Back at Work and Need Your Child/ren to be at School 
Our school is still open to students who can’t be at home because their 
parents or caregivers are working.  
 
If you need to have your Year 9 or 10 child (our student) at school during the day please 
contact me by text or call me on 021 336 328. Or email me on principal@jchs.school.nz 
 
  

Year 11, 12 and 13 Students On-site Today 
Today we had 279 students learning on-site. This is an increase on yesterday and I expect 
that the number will keep increasing this week. 
 
I am totally confident in the health and safety rules we have in place. So, we are now 
encouraging NCEA students to make the shift and return to on-site schooling. This is their 
best way to complete their qualifications. 
 
We also know that there are some students in paid employment or who have other 
responsibilities that make it hard or impossible to be on-site at school during the day. 
 
We will not force a student in this position to ‘choose’ between their responsibility or 
school.  Instead we can put in place a tailored programme for these students to assist them 
 
If your child has, or you are a student with these extra responsibilities PLEASE let us know. 
Please contact your favourite staff member, Dean or member of the SLT. You will not be in 
trouble in any way – we need to know so we can give you some options for how we can 
help. 
 
If you want to learn more about your child returning to school, or have questions please 
contact me. My details are at the top of this page. 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 

If you or members of your whanau need to be vaccinated please come to the school 
between 2pm and 4:30pm tomorrow 

 

 

The next Newsletter is tomorrow evening. Ngā mihi, 
 
Grant  
Grant McMillan, TumuakiPrincipal  
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